EDWARD M. KENNEDY
MASSACHUSETTS

Vlnifed Diafes Denatle

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

June 23, 1981

Professor Lincoln P. Bloomfield
Department of Political Science
Massachusetts Institute of Technology
Cambridge, MA 02139

Dear Linc:

Thank you very much for sending me
your two recent articles concerning nuclear
arms control and the Law of the Sea Treaty.
I enjoyed them, and I found the LOS piece
particularly timely for the Congressicnal
Record.

Thanks again for your thoughtful note.
Please keep in close touch, and my best
personal wishes,

Sincerel&

Edward M. edy



